
 

 
DCRAZP210723: 

 
 
To:  Parents/guardians of school aged children 
       Share by the school. 

  

29th November 2023 
Dear Parent,  
 
Children’s Flu Vaccine 
 
The Community School Aged Immunisation Service have already visited your child’s 
school to deliver the flu vaccine. However, we know that some children have missed 
out and may remain vulnerable to serious or even fatal illness that could have been 
prevented by the vaccine.  
 
The programme for vaccinating children is due to end mid-December. If you 
would like your child/the child in your care to be vaccinated against flu, this 
can still be arranged by contacting the service directly.  
 
There are community clinics available for children or young people who have missed 
any of the school-based sessions. Details of the community clinic dates, times and 
venues can be obtained by calling your local Immunisation Team office on 0300 790 

0597. 
 
More information about flu immunisations in England can be found here: Protecting 
your child against flu; Information for parents and carers (publishing.service.gov.uk) 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
NHS England – East of England     
 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1165161/UKHSA-12652-protecting-your-child-against-flu-information-for-parents-and-carers.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1165161/UKHSA-12652-protecting-your-child-against-flu-information-for-parents-and-carers.pdf

